
 

 
 

 
Prof Krzysztof Diks 
Chairman 
Polish Accreditation Committee (PKA) 
Zurawia 32/34 str., 00-515 Warsaw 
Poland 

Bern, 16 December 2020 
 
 
 
 
Subject: PKA follow-up report to the 2018 ENQA review 
 
Dear Prof Krzysztof Diks, 
 
At its meeting on 10 December 2020, the Board of ENQA considered the follow-up report arising from 
the external review of the Polish Accreditation Committee (PKA) in 2018. 
 
The Board approves the report and takes note of the progress that has been made. At the same time, the 
Board appreciates the effect to which the ENQA review report and recommendations has had on the 
changes in the law on higher education and quality assurance in Poland. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr Christoph Grolimund 
President 


